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At the March SCORE committee meeting grants totalling £10,045 were distributed as follows:

The F3 Project: a grant of £1,545 was approved

The F3 Project grows fruit and vegetables which is made available to people through The Pantry. In addition to an allotment at Chafyn Grove School, F3 will develop further opportunities to grow produce at a site in Bemerton Heath. This will serve local community fridges at Bemerton Heath, Old Sarum and Longhedge. The grant is for set up costs and both sites are worked by volunteers.
The aim of F3 is primarily to provide free fruit and vegetables for those adversely affected by the cost of living crisis.


Purple Community Fund: a grant of £2,000 was approved

This charity works to support children and their families living and working on dumpsites outside Manila, in the Philippines. In particular the grant will provide a free school meal for children attending school. In this way families are encouraged to send their children to school instead of allowing them to work on the dumpsites sorting rubbish.


Alabaré: a grant of £4,500 was approved

This grant will be used to support Alabaré’s work with young people who are homeless or estranged from their families. Many have mental health or emotional wellbeing issues and benefit from activity programmes which include outdoor activities, e.g. sailing, kayaking, First Aid, bush craft. The activities are designed to lead to greater confidence, self esteem, friendship and life skills. Alabaré works with a selection of specialist charities which provide these activities.


Home-Start South Wiltshire: a grant of £2,000 was approved

Home-Start provides support for families with children under 5 who are struggling to cope with the stresses and strains of family life. The grant will be used to train volunteers who visit and support families for up to a year with weekly visits. Home-Start stresses the importance of the earliest years in the future health and welfare of children, and the key role that parents play in a good start in life.
“Families who are lucky enough to have Home-Start involvement flourish.” Health Visitor.


Thank you for your contributions to SCORE

The SCORE committee cannot always meet the full grant that a charity requests. Bearing in mind its remit to relieve poverty, advance education and promote Christianity, it supports, as fairly as possible, projects here and overseas. Only possible through your generosity. 
